
 

Chair’s Report 

The ISATT Executive edited four volumes of the 40th Anniversary ISATT Yearbook.  Sixty-eight authors 
and thirteen section editors participated, along with Wendy Moran and Daniela Hotolean, who handled 
the Tributes Section.  

The Miriam Ben-Peretz book, A Life of Optimism: The Selected Work of Miriam Ben-Peretz, is available 
for purchase from Brill Publishing. The Covid book, also a Brill volume, is also near completion.   

The ISATT Executive has worked closely with the Bari team on the conference program and activities. 
They are helping to lead the Graduate Student Pre-Conference, along with other ISATT members.  

The Executive wishes to recognize Juanjo Mena, for his many contributions during his term as ISATT 
Treasurer.  

The Executive welcomes Nasreen Majid as new Treasurer, Stefinee Pinnegar as a Member at Large and a 
new Outreach Coordinator. The latter is still to be elected and will be announced at the ISATT Members’ 
Meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

     


